From: Tiffany Anderson tiffanykayanderson@yahoo.com
Subject: private and confidential
Date: August 3, 2011 at 5:37 AM
To: Bob Phibbs Bob@PhibbsLaw.com

Bob,

Thank you for calling John and addressing the two issues we discussed. I
pressed rewind after we hung up and a few things came to mind. One is I do not
have a comp number, if I call the insurance company today and I am refused
one again, maybe John can give it to since he believes a number exists.

Item number two. You have given me wise advice in the past. You know the law
and you can break through my emotions and get to the core of issues pretty
quick. I know this must not be fun for you, but I think I should take you up on
getting together prior to August 16th at 1:30. My interview will be before a
group of 12 to 18 people and the content will be based off my 2008 complaint.
Luckily for me there is still a lot of validity to the initial complaint, but
somethings have changed. I also believe John knew the foreman from the last
Grand Jury and may have some insight as to what my complaint was about. I
would benefit from using your intellect to have some come back answers so I'm
not blind sided. Would you mind meeting with me to prepare for this
appointment? The way I understand the Grand Jury is that I have the right to
seek council and discuss the content of this investigation with you. I have
learned some fascinating things since my initial complaint of 2008 and are
more detrimental to John than what knowledge I held when this all began. I
need to know what is slanderous and how to protect myself from getting in
trouble.

I hope to talk to you soon.

Sincerely,
Tiffany Anderson



